HARTRIDGE ACADEMY
May 4, 2018

The meeting was called to order. Sherry Kelley and Lisa
Street were in attendance. The minutes of the previous
meeting were read and approved.

Financial reports were presented. The capital outlay
account was opened as mentioned in the previous meeting
with funds being applied for repairs and maintenance of
Hartridge owned items.

The principal also provided a copy of the legal notice
regarding the student who broke her arm at school. The child
has returned to school and the information forwarded to the
insurance provider.

There were no items requiring a vote. A decision was
made to table the budget approval until the beginning of July
due to substantial financial requirements of the new Safe
Schools changes. Pertinent information is necessary from the
state, local law (LAPD and PSCO), and PCSB.

There was no one from the public wishing to speak.

A motion was made by Kelly to adjourn and second by
Street. The meeting was adjourned. :
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